Attached are several photos, taken in 2024, showing the tremendous
disintegration of the east peninsula of the forebay.

One photo is from Niagara Navigator in 2024. The other photos were taken
on July 14, 2024, by a professional photographer whom | personally
retained and solely paid for.

The purpose is because aerial photos show best what is happening with
the pond.



